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___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

We, the Executive Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council, met at 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, 

August 18, 2016 in Room 2015 of the State Capitol.  The members present are reflected on the sign in 

sheet.   

 

Pursuant to Act 1258 of 2015, the Executive Subcommittee considered the Request by the Department 

of Human Services to immediately implement an Emergency Rule regarding the Emergency Notice of 

Rulemaking 2016 Current Procedural Codes (CPT) and Healthcare Common Procedural Coding System 

(HCPCS) Code Conversion.  The emergency rule was reviewed and approved and will become 

effective upon adjournment of the Legislative Council meeting on August 19, 2016. 

 

Pursuant to Act 1258 of 2015, the Executive Subcommittee considered the Request by the Department 

of Human Services to immediately implement an Emergency Rule regarding the Living Choices 

Assisted Living waiver renewal and Living Choices Assisted Living Update.  The emergency rule was 

reviewed and approved and will become effective upon adjournment of the Legislative Council 

meeting on August 19, 2016. 
 

The Subcommittee decided to give notice to the full Legislative Council of a change to the date of 

September 2016 Legislative Council meeting. The Legislative Council will meet on Friday, 

September 23, 2016. 
 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted by the Subcommittee Co-Chairs Senator Bill Sample and Representative David 

Branscum. 
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